
October 2023 Family Circle Lesson 

In October's Family Circle lesson, students were paired up to work on a 
collaborative drawing challenge. Before diving into the challenge, students took 
the time to get to know their partners. They practiced greeting each other, asking 
questions, and actively listening to responses. Then, the drawing challenge 
commenced! With a piece of paper taped to one partner's back, the other partner 
drew a simple picture using shapes. The partner with the paper on their back then 
had to recreate the drawing on another piece of paper based on what they 
felt. Afterward, students compared their drawings, noting similarities and 
differences. This led to a lively discussion about perspectives, teamwork, 
kindness, and perseverance. Throughout the year, students can look forward to 
connecting with their partners and family circles, fostering a sense of community, 
and belonging. 

 


